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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Coppermill Liveable Neighbourhoods Scheme 
 
Station Road area improvements update letter 
 
In December 2023, we sent a leaflet to residents and businesses on and near Station Road 
and St James Street, with information about the final scheme for the area and inviting local 
people to share their views as part of an informal consultation. 
 
Thank you to everyone who provided feedback on the final permanent scheme which aims to 
improve the look and feel of the area with raingardens, biodiverse planting, pavement 
resurfacing and public art, whilst also making improvements for people walking and cycling 
with new cycle parking and continuous footways.  
 
After careful consideration of all feedback received, we can confirm that the scheme has been 
approved by Waltham Forest Council and will now proceed to the construction stage.  
 
We will also advertise the necessary Traffic Management Order (TMO) changes (changes to 
parking bays and yellow lines) that are needed to deliver the scheme. The TMO changes will 
be advertised in the East London and West Essex Guardian on 15 February 2024, and street 
notices will be placed in the area with details of the changes and how to comment. If would like 
to send comments on the TMO changes, please contact us using the details overleaf quoting 
T8(24) – Station Road Public Realm Scheme before 7 March 2024 (please include your 
name and address). 
 
Once the TMO statutory consultation period for the parking changes has ended, we will write 
to residents with more information on construction dates and planned works.  
 
For more information on the Station Road area improvements or the wider Coppermill Liveable 
Neighbourhoods scheme please visit: 
 
www.walthamforest.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-travel/active-and-sustainable-transport-
schemes/current-schemes/coppermill-liveable-neighbourhoods 
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If you have any questions or would like to comment on the TMO, please contact us using the 
following details: 
 

• Email:  
enjoy@walthamforest.gov.uk 
 

• Write to:  
Enjoy Waltham Forest Team, Low Hall Depot, Leyton, London, E10 7AS 

 

• Call:  
020 8496 3000 and ask to speak with the Enjoy Waltham Forest Team 

 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Enjoy Waltham Forest Team  
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